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Comments: Since recent studies have shown that the Black Hills have been logged at an unsustainable rate, it
makes no sense to continue the damage by removing our spruce trees. These trees add to the diversity of the
forest, are beautiful, and are an antidote to global warming. We DO NOT want this project to proceed.



